Letter from Parent, Coppell, TX
December 10, 2007

Mr. Parley Acker

CareerWon

413 W. Bethel Rd., Suite 100

Coppell, TX 75019

Dear Parley,

I just wanted to let you know how impressed I am with your program for high school students.  Your insights proved invaluable in my daughter’s search for the best college fit.

Selecting a college can be a daunting task for both parents and students.  Your counsel and frank discussions with our daughter helped to confirm her personal strengths and interests.  This awareness allowed us to create a targeted universe of potential colleges that could meet her personality, as well as her academic interests.

Frankly I was surprised at the degree to which my daughter embraced the process, as well.  Your program provided a level of introspection and new-found self-awareness that she could not have received elsewhere.  It also opened her eyes to a range of studies and potential career choices that otherwise would have been overlooked.

As a parent, your thoughtful and informative materials have become a great benefit to me in continuing to guide my daughter.  We now have a common resource to reference when discussing potential classes, activities and social organizations.

You have managed to fill a critical void that exists between college prep classes and traditional high school counselors.  Your materials, insights and counsel should prove to be great value to my daughter for her college years and beyond.

Sincerely yours,

KM

